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Novenber 2, 1964
A3

My. David J. Campbell
3118 Bast 65th Street
North Long Beach, California

Dear Mr. Campbell:

The Dallas Police Department has not published a report
concerning the assassination of the late President John F.

Kennedy .

The Warren Commission has published a very complete report
covering all facets of the assassination and I am sure you
should be able to find any information you need from this

report.

Yery truly yours,

J. B. Curry
Chief of Pplice
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